Announcement of Anuban Sukhothai School
Subject: Implementation of the “No Gift Policy” for Fiscal Year wolod¢

Anuban Sukhothai School acknowledges the utmost significance of nurturing an organizational culture,
values, and appropriate guidelines for personnel to adhere to regarding giving or receiving difts, rewards, or any
form of gratification resulting from their duties. This initiative aims to prevent actions that may exploit authority
for personal or others' benefits, in accordance with the govemment’s policy and the national reform plan
focused on preventing and combating cormuption and misconduct.

In aneﬁorttodemonstateOpposiﬁontoallformsofcomptbn,asmllastoforﬁfyvimjesofeﬁwics,
morality, and integrity in work practices, resulting in transparency in operations based on good ethical principles,
Anuban Sukhothaideoolherebydedaresastrictprohfoiﬁonforallpersonnelagainstaccepﬁnganyldndofgiﬁs
or incentives, whether prior to, during or after the execution of their duties, to prevent comuption and
misconduct. Administrators across all levels are urged to set an example by upholding these standards and
ensuring strict compliance among their respective staff to prevent any instances of comuption and misconduct.

This announcement is hereby made known to all and must be strictly adhered to.
Announced on eo October boloa
Awpﬁ Y

Miss. Ampai Nongyao
Director of Anuban Sukhothai School



